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a.F.&a.M. 
Chartered deCeMber 19, 1861 
 

trestle board – January, 2022 
Stated Communications  

2nd Wednesday -  May through December 
Dinner (Teller House) at 1730 Hours 

Lodge Opens at 1900 Hours 
Joint Meetings with Idaho Springs #26 

210 17th Avenue, Idaho Springs 
1st Wednesday January through April 

Dinner at Lodge at 1830 Hours 
Lodge Opens at 1930 Hours 

 

ContaCt us 
Cen Central Lodge #6, A.F.&A.M. 

PO Box 722 
111 Eureka Street 

Central City, Colorado  80427 
 

Visit us on the web – 
www.centrallodge#6.org 

 
 

 

 
Officers 

Worshipful Master – Danny Tomlinson, PM 

Senior Warden – Robert Thomas, PM 

Junior Warden – Don Hale 

Treasurer – Wayne Arner, PM 

Secretary – Michael Scott, PM 

Senior Deacon – Russ Magyar 

Junior Deacon – Jered Minter 

Senior Steward – Fred Dare, PM 

Junior Steward – Jim Thomas 

Chaplain – Wes Cannady, PM 

Marshall – Al Brown, PM 

Tiler – Lewis Wagner, PM 

 

CoMMittees 

 
Charity – WB Michael Scott, WB Danny Tomlinson, WB 

Lewis Wagner 

Grievance – WB Robert Thomas, Don Hale, Jim 

Thomas 

Audit – Don Hale, Russ Magyar, WB Bart Corfee 

Publicity – WB Danny Tomlinson, WB Lewis Wagner, 

Don Hale 

Youth – WB Bart Corfee, WB Lewis Wagner, WB 

Wayne Arner 

Building – WB Danny Tomlinson, Jered Minter, WB 

Wayne Arner, Russ Magyar, Jim Thomas 

Finance –WB Danny Tomlinson, WB Wayne Arner, WB 

Bart Corfee, Don Hale, WB Fred Dare 

Cemetery –WB Danny Tomlinson, Jim Thomas, Russ 

Magyar 
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Message from the east 
 
Greetings, Brethren of Central Lodge #6 
and Happy New Year!!  

 
We will NOT be meeting at our Lodge 
in January through April, 2022.  
Instead, we will be meeting jointly with 
Idaho Springs #26 on the first 
Wednesday of each of those four 
months at Idaho Springs.  This means 
that we will meet on January 5, 
February 2, March 2 and April 6 in 

Idaho Springs.  Dinner at 6:30 pm and 
Lodge opens at 7:30 pm.  
 
I sincerely appreciate the vote of 
confidence given me at our November 
meeting, at which the Brothers elected 
me to continue serving in the East for 
2022.  WB Robert Thomas will 
continue in the West and Brother Don 
Hale will serve in the South.  WB’s 
Wayne Arner and Michael Scott were 
elected to continue serving as 
Treasurer and Secretary, respectively. 
 
Appointed officers for 2022 will be: 

• Senior Deacon – Russ Magyar 

• Junior Deacon – Jered Minter 

• Senior Steward – Fred Dare, PM 

• Junior Steward – Jim Thomas 

• Chaplain – Wes Cannady, PM 

• Marshall – Al Brown, PM 

• Tiler – Lewis Wagner, PM 
 
As well, committee assignments have 
been made for the 2022 Masonic year 
and those assignments are detailed on 
the front page of this trestle board. 
 
Our open installation of officers on 
December 8 was wonderful.  We had 
nearly 50 Brothers, ladies and guest in 

attendance at our dinner at the Teller 
House and for the installation in the 
Lodge.  Past Grand Master Karl Hinkle 
did a magnificent job installing me and 
our officers that evening in a most 
impressive ceremony.  Many of our 
guests had never been inside the 
Lodge room and most had not seen the 
printing press and business office of 
the Weekly Register-Call or the 
restored spaces that we share with the 
Peak-to-Peak Players.  The Register-
Call ran a special edition just for the 
Brothers of Central #6 that I shared 
with you a couple of days ago. 
 
We are blessed, Brothers.  We have so 
many Masonic Brothers, friends and 
neighbors in the community that 
support our Lodge.  Thank you! 
 
Have a safe and bountiful New Year 
and be well, Brothers.  We hope to see 
you on January 5 in Idaho Springs. 
 
Sincerely & Fraternally, 
 
Danny Tomlinson PM 
Worshipful Master – Central Lodge #6, 
A.F.&A.M. 
dtomlinson@msn.com  

mailto:dtomlinson@msn.com

